
 

7/03/20 ACEC is closed  for July 4th 
 

7/10/20 ACEC is closed for Staff 
Training 

 
 
 

 TEACHER OF THE 

MONTH 

Ms. Kandra is the 

teacher of the 

month! Kandra is  

super creative!  

Kandra works hard 

on creating and  

Implementing   

awesome learning 

activities for the  

children. Thank you 

 Kandra for all of 

your hard work!  

And thank you to all 

of our teachers and 

staff here at ACEC. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In regards to COVID-

19, ACEC is taking 

things day by day. 

As of right now 

ACEC plans to 

 remain open until 

we either get a case 

in the center or an 

ACEC family  

member test  

positive.  

We are trying our 

best to remain  

positive throughout 

this difficult time.  

If you have any 

question please 

contact Chassidy. 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

July 2020 

 

ACEC  Newsletter 

Birthdays: 

Samuel   7/02 

Ethan  M. 7/07 

Hunter S. 7/10 

Braelee   7/11 

Jackson  7/12 

Theo  7/17 

Grayson  7/19 

Caroline M.  7/26 

Colton  7/26 

 

NEW POLICY 

If your child has a temperature of 100  

degree or higher, your child will be sent 

home. Please keep your children home if 

the are unwell, this is to keep down the 

sickness in the center!  

We are doing all we can right now to keep 

the center as healthy as possible. 

ACEC IS IN NEED OF 

SUBTITUTES!   

If you are interested 

or know someone 

who is interested 

please have them call 

Chassidy at 

423.798.1060 


